Stephen Stanley, P.E.



Stephen started his career with the Allegheny County Department of Public Works in July 2001 as the Assistant Manager of Bridge Engineering. He was promoted to Manager of Bridge Engineering and subsequently to Deputy Director of the Engineering Division. Following a period as Interim Director, he was promoted to Director of Public Works in January 2015.

Stephen has over thirty-five years of engineering experience that includes: project development, managing all aspects of funding and design services for bridge rehabilitation, replacement, maintenance, preservation, bridge inspection, along with waterline, sewer and building projects. He also has over eight years of field experience associated with bridge and construction inspection. Previous employers include:

Trumbull Corporation – Resident Engineer and Lead Inspector on the Mon-Fayette Expressway, Pittsburgh Water & Sewer Authority – Project Manager, and the City of Pittsburgh – Project Manager & Bridge Inspector.

Stephen obtained his BS from the Pennsylvania State University and is on the Executive committee for the International Bridge Conference, Executive Board and board member of ESWP, board member of ASHE and the Allegheny County Parks Foundation. Stephen also previously served as President of the Association for Bridge Construction & Design (ABCD) and Pennsylvanian Society of Professional Engineer (PSPE).